June 29th 1939

Dear Miss Killin,

When I rang you up earlier in the week I wanted you to speak on Thursday at the Highgate meeting. Fortunately, I got a substitute but I hope you will be kind enough to consider yourself booked as the speaker for the next meeting of that branch.

I note that you wish to donnte 10/ to the funds of the League for which on behalf of the Council I which to thank you.

Progress is indeed very slow but due I think mainly to circumstances outting court.

Kindest regards and thanking you again for your donation.

Yours sincerely,